
 
 

MEMO 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

From: Ken Hildebrandt, City Engineer 

CC: John McHenry, City Manager 

Date: May 27, 2025 

RE: Memo for Presentation of the Hugh Howell Road Corridor Study 
 

 
Contract/Document Number:       

 

Issue/Topic: 

Presentation of the Hugh Howell Road Corridor Study 

 

Recommendation: 

Staff recommends that we proceed with the design and implementation of projects as outlined in the presentation. 

 

Background: 

Transportation concerns include: 

 Pedestrian accessibility/safety 

 Speeding 

 Safety 

 Sight Distance 

 Access Management 

 

Summary:   

Kimley Horn has worked with staff to identify specific projects. 

There are a total of 38 recommendations with projects varying in magnitude from $5,000 to $5,000,000. 

Recommendations were sorted into 3 Tiers (plus 5 maintenance items). 

The project list totals $12.7M (excluding the trail). 

 

Financial Impact: 

No financial impact at this time. 

 


